
 
This year’s Kent Library Project Night Night Holiday Drive 
begins on December 2nd.  Project Night Night is an 
organization that gives new stuffed toys, blankets and 
books to children in homeless shelters.  You may 
contribute NEW kids’ books, NEW stuffed animals (no 
larger than 12 inches) and NEW blankets.  Blankets 
should be no larger than 50’ by 60’- “stroller sized” and 
can often be found in the baby department of stores like 
Target.  You can also donate money if you are unable to 
buy the items.  Donations can be given directly to Mrs. 
Jelen in the library. 
 
The drive will culminate on Tuesday, December 17th. 
 
If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Jelen in the 
library. 
 
Thank you for giving the gift of reading and comfort to 
local children in need! 

 



Link to ​brochure​. 

 
Link to ​videos​. 

General Guidelines: 
● Blankets​ should be ​NEW​ or newly handmade. We appreciate quilted, 

fleece, knit, crocheted, and store-bought blankets. The ideal size is 50″ 

x 60″ or smaller. 

● NEW Books​ appropriate for ages 0 to pre-teen. 

● Stuffed Animals​ smaller than 20 inches. Stuffed animals must be ​NEW 

at this time. 

 

Tips: 
● “Never Used” means top quality and “nice enough to give as a gift.” 

● No Beanie Babies. 

● No books or stuffed animals with battery compartments or that makes 

noises. 

● No religious, commemorative or holiday stuffed animals or books. 

● No stuffed animals over 5 years old (no “collections”) for dust/sanitary 

reasons. 

 

 

http://www.projectnightnight.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/PNN_2015_Brochure_Front_and_Back.pdfhttp://www.projectnightnight.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/PNN_2015_Brochure_Front_and_Back.pdf
http://www.projectnightnight.org/short-video/

